
Bluebell Room    

The bluebell room are taking a keen interest in 

music and sounds at present and we will be 

extending this interest by making a variety of 

instruments for the children to explore and 

take home.  

EYFS Link - Physical Development  

 

Tulip Room  

The Tulip room children will be talking 

about Autumn and will be encouraged to 

take part in a variety of activities such as 

collecting leaves, leaf sticking and nature 

walks. You can help by collecting leaves 

and conkers with your child and bringing 

them into nursery.   

EYFS Link -   Personal, Social & Emotional 

 

Sunflower Rooms  1 and 2 

The children and staff will be  taking           

advantage of our new mobile cooker that 

we have purchased for the children. This is 

a small cooker that the children will be able 

to use with careful supervision at all times, and they can    

extend their learning by seeing their creations being cooked 

e.g. cakes or biscuits.  

 EYFS Link:  Expressive Arts & Design  

 

What we will be learning  

Important dates é 

§ Tues 13th Oct - start of Navratri 

§ Fri 16th Oct - Photographer at 

School 

§ Fri 30th Oct - Halloween Dress Up 

Day & Breakfast Club 

 

Please see         
interactive board 

for more details 
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Happy Birthday  
 

Puja - 2  

Mahin - 2  

Shriya - 4 

Ishan - 3  

 

{ǘŀũ bŜǿǎ  - !Ƴƛ {ƻƴƛ 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ !Ƴƛ {ƻƴƛ ǿƘƻ 

Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ƘŜǊ b±v [ŜǾŜƭ н ƛƴ 

ŎƘƛƭŘŎŀǊŜΦ !Ƴƛ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘ 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ƘŜǊ 

ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǿ 

ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǘƻ b±v [ŜǾŜƭ оΦ    



 

 

 

Nursery  and Home Activities 

Well done to Nishi (and her Mummy and 

Daddy), who planted her sunflower seed 

at home which has now grown and lives 

in the back garden.       

McMillan Cake Sale 

Thank you to all that made and donated 

cakes for our cake sale. We raised £200 

for the charity 

 

 

Childrenôs Health Records 

Please advise the Nursery of any   

changes to your childôs health records         

e.g. immunisations or GP address. We 

need to keep records of these in your 

childôs personal file 

  

EYFS  

Please see attached information         

regarding schemas. These are  patterns 

of play and we use these when we      

observe children.  

Please speak your key person for more 

information.   

Parent Forum   

Thank you to all parents who attended our work-

shops in September. Both were very successful, 

and we will be organizing some more in the future. 

Please do let the nursery know if there is a specific 

area you would like us to cover.   

Health &  Safety 

Following on from last monthôs reminder regarding 

NUTS, we have now put in place that if a child is 

found with nuts in the nursery, they will be sent 

home as this can be very serious for some of the 

other children if they come into contact with them. 

We appreciate your help and support with this.   In 

addition, the Temple has agreed to withdraw nuts 

from Prashad so there should be no evidence of 

nuts on the premises. 

Parental Partnership  

We like to encourage all parents to come into the 

nursery to take part or provide activities with the 

children such as art and craft or cooking sessions.  

Please do let Aisha or your key person know if this 

is something that you would like to do.  




